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Photo: Shutterstock Coastal cities around the world exist mainly due to trade. Deep ports, access to waterways are ancient commercial highways, housing to accept an influx of immigrants and jobs to give those people an income that all contributes to an ethical cycle of urban growth. Coastal cities have a lot in common, but they also have a lot in common that make them
different. Time is part of what sets coastal cities apart. While Manhattan was colonized, just a few miles north, City Island was founded as a rival. It never really worked out, and now City Island is just a neighborhood in the Bronx, part of New York City. Similarly, Miami had a long history with trade in the Caribbean, including piracy, but it wasn't until the 20th century that it actually
took off, giving it a much more modern vibe than said, Boston or Philadelphia.Geology also played a role. New York is mostly built on the foundation, allowing the willy-nilly construction of skyscrapers, while San Francisco endures the slow tilt of the Millennium Tower, built on mud without supporting it in the best circumstances and can completely fail in an earthquake. Ultimately,
commerce and culture form the foundation we experience the most. Boston sports some great universities, giving parts of town a young, hip vibe. San Francisco is the center of the world's technology businesses, making it the preferred home for many startups. Chicago (on the coast of a large lake) is a transportation center with top colleges, stock and goods exchanges, and an
innovative community. Which home should you call? It's a matter of priority. Take this test, and we'll help you. PERSONALITY Can we guess what UK city will you live in five years from now? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Take This World Geography Quiz and We'll Guess Which European City You Live In 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY What Type of City Matches
Your Soul? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess what city you live in? 5 Min Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY which Florida City Are You? 5 Min Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY What is texas city like your temperament? 6 Min Quiz 6 Min WHICH CITY PERSONALITY Nourishes Your Personality? 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min PERSONALITY Find Out If You're Destined to Live
Somewhere Else 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min PERSONALITY Can We Guess Which City Suits Your Personality? 6 Min Quiz 6 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess which southern city you live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min How much do you know about dinosaurs? What is an octane rating? And how do you use a proper nod? Luckily for you, HowStuffWorks Play is here to help. Our award-
winning website offers reliable, easy-to-understand explanations of how the world works. From fun quizzes that bring fun to your day, to fascinating photography and fascinating lists, HowStuffWorks Play offers something for everyone. Sometimes we explain how the tool works, other times we you, but we always discover in the name of pleasure! Because learning is fun, so stick
with us! Playing puzzles is free! We send quiz questions and personality tests every week to your inbox. By clicking Subscribe, you agree to our privacy policy and confirm that you are 13 years of age or older. Copyright © 2020 InfoSpace Holdings, LLC, a System1 company Photograph: Shutterstock If you have a list of cities where you want to live, there must be at least one
couple in the UK who can make you want to move. Which UK city is best for you? PERSONALITY Can we guess which East Coast city you live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Find Out If You're Destined to Live Somewhere Else 6 Minute Quiz 6 Min PERSONALITY Can We Guess which Southern City You Live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess what
city you live in? 5 Min Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Which English city should you live in? 5 Min Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY What coastal city should you live in? 5 Min Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY which big European city should you live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess what UK city will you live in five years from now? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY What
kind of city suits your soul? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess where you live in the UK based on how you speak? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min How much do you know about dinosaurs? What is an octane rating? And how do you use a proper nod? Luckily for you, HowStuffWorks Play is here to help. Our award-winning website offers reliable, easy-to-understand
explanations of how the world works. From fun quizzes that bring fun to your day, to fascinating photography and fascinating lists, HowStuffWorks Play offers something for everyone. Sometimes we explain how the tool works, other times we ask you, but we always discover in the name of pleasure! Because learning is fun, so stick with us! Playing puzzles is free! We send quiz
questions and personality tests every week to your inbox. By clicking Subscribe, you agree to our privacy policy and confirm that you are 13 years of age or older. Copyright © 2020 InfoSpace Holdings, LLC, a System1 Company Photograph: joe daniel price/Moment/Getty Images A lot of people who don't live in the UK tend to think that London is the only city in the country -
indeed, any British who has travelled abroad often has experience telling people that they are British just to have it assumed that they are from London. It is also very common for England and the UK to be treated as if they were interchangeable, clearing Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland from the mix. This is a shame, as it clears an awful of lovely places that are well worth a
visit and may even be great places to live! It is true that London is the largest city in the UK according to some orders of intensity, and therefore the largest city in the (later the largest component country of the United Kingdom). However, there are many cultures and opportunities to be found in smaller cities such as Birmingham, Manchester and others. There are also some cities
that grow from very charming old market towns, and while they are on the small side as cities go, they can provide a more comfortable way of living at a much lower cost of housing, and they are still in or near an area brimming with job opportunities. In the end, England is not a huge place, and nowhere is very far anywhere, which means whatever major qualities you are looking
for in a city, not only can you find it, but it is very likely that you can find some other city nearby that provides you with everything you need. Let's see if we can identify the UK city that's right for you! 6 Min Quiz 6 Min PERSONALITY Which American City History Should You Live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess which city fits your personality? 6 Minute Quiz 6
Min TRIVIA Can you recognize the home in English from a single image? 7 Minute Quiz 7 Min PERSONALITY Can We Guess What UK City You'll Live in Five Years From Now? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min PERSONALITY Can we guess what city you live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min TRIVIA Where in the United States Are These Are The Famous Signs? 7 Minute Quiz 7 Min TRIVIA Simple
French: Can you tell if we translate these phrases correctly? 7 Minute Quiz 7 Min TRIVIA Can you name cities that exist in both states? 6 Min Quiz 6 Min PERSONALITY What coastal city should you live in? 5 Minute Quiz 5 Min How much do you know about dinosaurs? What is an octane rating? And how do you use a proper nod? Luckily for you, HowStuffWorks Play is here to
help. Our award-winning website offers reliable, easy-to-understand explanations of how the world works. From fun quizzes that bring fun to your day, to fascinating photography and fascinating lists, HowStuffWorks Play offers something for everyone. Sometimes we explain how the tool works, other times we ask you, but we always discover in the name of pleasure! Because
learning is fun, so stick with us! Playing puzzles is free! We send quiz questions and personality tests every week to your inbox. By clicking Subscribe, you agree to our privacy policy and confirm that you are 13 years of age or older. Copyright © 2020 InfoSpace Holdings, LLC, a System1 Company The best places to live in Oregon by 2020 offers a combination of characteristics
such as high affordability, desirable culture and a solid job market. Nestled in the Pacific Northwest of the United States, have easy access to both outdoor entertainment and city life. You'll find mountains, beaches and farms along with great restaurants, entertainment and cafes. Overall, a total of five cities made the cuts, with Bend, Bend, occupy the top position. But the majority
of the cities on our list are within a 30-minute drive of each other in the northern half of the state near the coast. If you're looking for a place in Oregon to call home, this list can help you search. What to consider in a best place to liveThere is a lot to think about when deciding on the best place to live in a particular state. Factors such as proximity to family and the size of a city are
often just as important as the cost of living, career opportunities and safety. To put together our list of the best places to live in Oregon, we looked at the most crowded and fastest growing cities in the state. Then we measure affordability, culture, job market, safety and educational ateability. Each city is ranked for all those factors on a scale of 1-10, with 10 being the highest.
Here's how we measure each of those characteristics: Affordability: Looking at both housing prices and overall cost of living in each city compared to its median income, we gave an overall point for affordability. Culture: Using Gallup's research, the well-being of each city is ranked. In addition, we look at the number of activities, events, restaurants and nightlife in each place. Job
market: Unemployment and travel time were taken into account using data from the Bureau.Safety survey: Violent crime rates and property were measured and ranked with data from the FBI. Educational achievement: We used data from the Bureau of Labor Statistics to get a sense of a city's educational ate. In addition, we look at the net migration of each region and the speed of
its development, according to government data. Keep in mind that these are larger cities statewide. There may be smaller towns around the big cities on this list that are more attractive places to live for your situation, but this list may serve as a starting point. Here are the top five places to live in Oregon by 2020:1. Bend Affordability: 8 out of 10 Cultures: 9 out of 10 Safety: 9 out of
10 job markets: 8 out of 10 Education: 7 out of 10 Biggest Advantages: Affordability/Cultural LimitationsBiggest: EducationBend's great culture is just one of the reasons why it is one of the fastest growing cities in Oregon. Dubbed an outdoor playground for adults, there are plenty of hiking, skiing, skiing and other outdoor entertainment at nearby Bachelor Mountain and Deschutes
National Forest. There is also a growing selection of restaurants and breweries in the area. Despite rapid growth and attractive culture, this central Oregon city maintains relatively low cost of living, high safety and solid job market. Since it is home to three higher education institutions, including Oregon State University, it also has a well-educated population.2. Hillsboro Affordability:
9 out of 10 Culture: 5 out of 10 Safe: 9 out of 10 job markets: 7 out of 10 10 8 of the 10 Biggest Advantages: Affordability/Safety LimitsBiggest: SafetyM an affordable living expense combined with low crime rates and strong economic base makes Oregon's fifth largest city by population one of the most attractive places to live. Located west of Portland, Hillsboro offers the high
affordability of a smaller community with easy access to the amenities of a larger metro. Intel is a major employer in town, but several other major companies are nearby. As the location of two higher education institutions, residents have a high level of education. And although its culture is not entirely that of its larger eastern neighbor, it still offers 28 parks for outdoor enthusiasts
and hosts a variety of community events.3. Beaverton Affordability: 8 out of 10 Cultures: 8 out of 10 Safety: 7 out of 10 job markets: 6 out of 10 Education: 6 out of 10 Biggest Advantages: Affordability/CultureBiggest Limits: EducationBeaverton boasts both a desirable culture and high affordability. It's just seven miles west of Portland, so it provides access to the live life of a larger
city. However, as it is home to more than 100 parks, there are plenty of opportunities for outdoor activities as well. Plus, attractions like Mount Hood and the Willamette Valley are just a quick day trip away. The job market is not as strong as other cities on the list. However, it is nike headquarters and residents can easily go to Portland to work.4. Portland Affordability: 7 out of 10
Cultures: 9 out of 10 Safe: 6 out of 10 job markets: 7 out of 10 Education: 9 out of 10 Biggest advantage: Culture/EducationIt's the biggest limit: SafetyIt may not come as a surprise that Portland's culture is what makes it one of the best places to move to in Oregon. The city offers an accessible downtown, where coffee culture reigns supreme. But there is also duty free shopping,
spacious green space and a thriving food scene. It even has NBA and MLS football teams. As it is the location of many universities and colleges, it is also one of the most educated cities in the country. And although the unemployment rate is slightly higher, there are still plenty of opportunities for job searches. Major employers based in the area include Daimler Trucks, Adidas and
Leatherman Tools. That's along with nearby employers like Nike and Intel.5. Affordability of Eugene: 6 out of 10 Cultures: 7 out of 10 Safety: 7 out of 10 Job Markets: 5 out of 10 Education: 8 of the 10 Biggest Advantages: Education/Culture The Biggest Restrictions: CultureWith nearly 23,000 registered at the University of Oregon, Eugene is a well-educated city. It's a natural
college town brimming with culture. Located in willamette valley, residents can go directly to Oregon Wine Country. But there are also plenty of concerts, festivals and opportunities for outdoor entertainment. Heaven. will even be the site of the 2020 U.S. Olympic athletics team trials. The University of Oregon is one of the largest employers in the region, but job searchees can also
find options at employers such as PeaceHealth Oregon, Oregon State and Monaco Coach Corporation.Next stepIf you are planning a big move, there is no alternative to visiting this place. Bankrate has a wide range of resources for home buyers, including mortgage rates and news, tools and information about real estate and more. More.
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